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COUNCIL MOTION 

15 th September 2022  

 

 

PROPOSED BY:  Cllr Mike Prendergast 

SECONDED BY: Cllr Tony Brough 

 

DBS Checks for Elected Members 

In addition to complying with the provisions of The Local Government (Disqualification) Act 

2022 this Council recognises that due to the roles and responsibilities of being a councillor, 

it would be in the best interests of this Council, councillors and members of the public that all 

elected members are subject to a Basic DBS Check on taking office. 

This would give the public confidence that the members who represent them are held to high 

standards (in line with many professions), in keeping with what one would expect from those 

who hold public office. 

 

It is resolved that: 

1. Within 28 days of this meeting all current Sefton MBC councillors or within 28 days of 

becoming elected in the future, all councillors of Sefton MBC should apply for a Basic 

DBS Check (which they should pay for themselves) and make the results known to 

the Council’s Monitoring Officer. 

2. It will be recorded on the Council’s website that a basic DBS Check has been 

undertaken and the results are such that the councillor is not barred from being a 

councillor of Sefton MBC. 

 

 

 

 

 


